
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
 

APPOINTMENT OF SCHOOL BOARD SUB-COMMITTEES 
 

 
    
 
The following School Board members have been appointed to serve on the following 
Board sub-committees: 
 
 

• Audit Committee:  LeeAnn Larsen 
 Tom Quillin 

 
• Board Development: Jeff Hicks 

 Karen Cunningham 
 Lisa Shultz 

 
• Community Engagement: Mary VanderWeele 

 Sarah Smith 
 

• Negotiations:   Karen Cunningham 
 Lisa Shultz 
 

 
• School Board Policy: Mary VanderWeele 

 Sarah Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
November 14, 2011 


